
 

 

 
 

28th March 2024 
End of Term Update 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that you and your families continue to stay safe and well. As we reach the end of the Spring term and 
reach the Easter holidays, I would like to thank you for your continued support. You are all a big part of our school 
community, and you make a big difference to how our school grows and flourishes. 
 
I wanted to provide an update on the leadership of Heworth Grange. Owing to a significant family event, the 
Headteacher, Jason Holt has decided step-down from his position to spend much needed time with his family. A 
statement from Mr Holt is provided below: 
 
‘Following a significant family event, I have made the decision to leave my position as Headteacher at Heworth 
Grange to spend some much-needed time with my family. My role has been a dream job, and I have loved every 
minute of working with the students, staff and parents/carers. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 
staff at Heworth Grange for their continued dedication, professionalism, and support, and I wish you all a 
successful and productive academic year.’   
 
Consilium Academies have swiftly begun a national recruitment process to appoint a new Headteacher, who 
shares the Vision and Values of the school and those of the Trust. 
 
As Executive Headteacher for the North-East Hub of schools including Heworth Grange, I will be supporting the 
team of school leaders to ensure that provision continues to be improved, with ‘High expectations’ and ‘No 
Excuses’ being at the forefront of our commitment to those improvements. 
 
There will be an opportunity for Parents and Carers to visit school in order to discuss any queries that they have 
with the School Leadership Team on Thursday the 18th and 25th of April (1800-1900).  
 
If you wish to do so, please fill out the following form to request an appointment time.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/mVpSjBpVt2  
 
These forums will be by appointment only and further information will be provided to those who request an 
appointment.  
 
On behalf of Heworth Grange and Consilium Academies Trust, I look forward to safely welcoming your child back 
to school at 08:30am on Monday the 15th of April.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
Mr Owen Inglis 
Executive Headteacher 
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